Letter of Recommendation

March 27, 2020

Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club

Attn: Board of Directors
Post Office Box 2591

Edwards, CO 81632

RE: VMHC – Board of Director's Nomination – Trista Sutter

Dear Members of the Board:

I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Trista Sutter. I have known Trista for several years now and consider her to be an outstanding citizen and friend to many in our community, hockey or otherwise. I have had the pleasure of serving with Trista the last two years as part of the Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club Board of Director's (Fundraising Chair) and have witnessed firsthand what positive intent and encouragement does to inspire our membership to engage with our athletes in mind. Trista is a hardworking and dedicated campaigner that has been extremely committed to raising funds for our hockey program. Our club has been fortunate to have Trista leading the charge in this space. She is organized and has been collaborative in partnering with the membership and sponsors alike which as a result has put us in solid position for continued growth.

My family and I have had the opportunity to spend time with the Sutter family as part of our hockey community. We have found Trista to be a very warm and sincere person whom cares deeply for her family and friends and certainly for VMHC. She is very supportive, willing to listen and offers her assistance willingly. You will also find that Trista is very active in our community, often looking for ways to add value in coming up with solutions to challenges that our Valley faces.

In closing, with excellent knowledge of our hockey club and a solid understanding of what it takes to contribute in this capacity, I have great confidence that Trista would continue to make a fantastic Member of our Board.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeff Place Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club President, Board of Director's president@vailmountaineers.org